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Upcoming Event: Thanksgiving Dinner!
 

Mark your calendars! International Programs is going to be hosting a Thanksgiving 

dinner! This event will be on Thursday, November 16th, from 5pm—7pm at the 

University Club house. There will be traditional thanksgiving dishes (roasted tur-

key, stuffing, mashed potatoes, etc.) that will be cooked and served freshly by the 

International Programs, so all you have to do is  simply show up and enjoy! Please 

RSVP if you are planning to attend the event, and let us know if you have any di-

etary restrictions. If you want to join in on cooking, please let me know in the 

email as well! This is my ultimate favorite event of the year! Hope to see you all 

there!  

Greetings from Eowyn & Kim 

Hi everyone, 

 October has passed and we are already so close to the end of the semes-

ter! For those who are traveling back home for Thanksgiving break, we wish 

you a safe trip and happy holiday! If you are planning to stay here on campus, 

don’t forget to have a good rest, get good food in your system, and maybe plan 

a trip to Seattle with friends who are also staying behind! Oh, and show some 

love by giving your family a call! :)                                                                                                     



 

 

 

 

         

Messages from Eowyn

International students can be targeted as the victims of very sophisticated 

scams. Never agree to pay anyone money over the phone of via email no matter 

how much detail they seems to have about you. Check out some of the common 

scams here (https://www.uscis.gov/avoid-scams/common-scams) and never 

hesitate to contact me if you are suspicious about a phone call or email your re-

ceive regarding your immigration status or visa status. 

As some of you will be traveling over the thanksgiving or winter breaks I wanted 
to remind you all about the I-94 website: https://i94.cbp.dhs.gov/I94/#/home 

I recommend that you log in and PRINT your I-94 within three days of returning 

to the US each time you depart and re-enter the US. I’ve recently heard a few 

nightmare stories of student’s I-94 records being wrong and it can be a hassle to 

get it fixed if you don’t catch the mistake right away. Plus it’s handy to have your 

most recent I-94 with your I-20 in case you need to show anyone your immigra-

tion documents. 

I-94 

1. 

2. 

https://www.uscis.gov/avoid-scams/common-scams
https://i94.cbp.dhs.gov/I94/#/home


 

 

 

 

         

RISE (for Sophomores)

Are you a Sophomore who is interested in getting academic credit while interning 

over the summer? Then look into RISE (Reflective Immersive Sophomore Experi-

ence)! This Spring ‘18, a new, credit-bearing opportunity is available for sopho-

mores only. The Reflective Immersive Sophomore Experience (RISE) pilot program 

offers sophomores the opportunity to earn .25 academic credit for internship par-

ticipation allowing students to connect their liberal arts education to an off-

campus, career environment. The new RISE program will also help students build 

career knowledge in their area of interest and be empowered to move confidently 

towards (or away from) a career field.  

 

Please check out more information on the website: 

https://www.pugetsound.edu/academics/experiential/for

-students/featured-programs/rise/ 


